
St. Paul Home & School Association 
Tuesday, May 16th 2017 

 
7:05 PM – Genny Hallemeier called meeting to order 

 Opening prayer 

7:03 – Kelly Kaimann – interim principal for 2017-2018 school year – introduction 

7:06 – Maureen Lovette – Departing words 

7:08 – Jessica Neal – Information on summer STEM activities 

7:11 – Genny Hallemeier 

 Summary of March meeting 

 Event Recap – Fundraising income up dramatically this school year 

o Father/Daughter Dance $1,243.70 

o Trunk or Treat $1,553.23 

o Kickball Tournament ($51.36) 

o Mother/Son Bowling $295.06 

o Christmas Program $289.35 

o Memorial Poinsettias $327.82 

o Breakfast with Santa $1,906.01 

o Genevieve Sales $5,104.57 

o Fast Eddies $766.50 

o Plant Sale $411.45 

o Trash Bags $1,511.26 

 Explanation of Archdiocesan assessment on all fundraising activities – 7.85% 

 Current Balance - $14,769.23 to be allocated for 17-18 school year  

 Importance of volunteering 

 Nominations for new board 

o President – Genny Hallemeier 

o VP –  

o Secretary – Monica Phillips 

o School Board Liaison – Becky Pflum 

7:30 – Presentation of 2017-2018 planned allocations 

 Concerns voiced over process of allocations for this year.  

 Suggested that in years to come we submit allocation plans to all parents for review prior to 

final meeting of the year and have a general consensus vote to approve or decline the 

allocations presented by the board. 

 Allocations for 2017/2018 – motion to approve by Laura Alterson, seconded by Jen Schulte, 

general consensus vote approved.  

8:25 – Open floor 

 Suggestion of Muffins for Mom for 2017-2018 school year 

8:30 – Meeting closing and thanks for the year 


